
 

 

 

FINAL EXAM & WINTER BREAK INFORMATION 

TO: ALL UPEI RESIDENCE STUDENTS 

FROM: SARAH DONALD, RESIDENCE LIFE COORDINATOR 

 JEREMY LAMOTHE, RESIDENCE HOUSING COORDINATOR 

SUBJECT: FINAL EXAM & WINTER BREAK INFORMATION 

DATE: NOVEMBER 16, 2017 

 

22 ½ Hour Quiet Hours- begin Friday, December 1st at 10:00pm 
We are nearing the end of term when stress and tension tends to run high due to the amount of final papers and exams to be 
completed.  In order to make this time as stress-free as possible, 22 ½ hour quiet hours will be in effect in all residence 
buildings starting Friday, December 1st at 10:00pm.  
 
There will be relaxed hours between 6:30pm-8:00pm daily.  As a reminder, please to be courteous of others, even during 
relaxed hours. 
 
Throughout the final exam period, no overnight guests are permitted in residence.  Starting December 6th, there will be no 
overnight guests permitted. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in regards to the extended quiet hours at this time of year.  If you have any questions regarding 
the quiet hour changes or Winter Break information, please ask your RLA or see the Residence Office. 
  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact Residence Services by email at residence@upei.ca or by 
calling (902) 566 0330. 

 
We would like to wish you the best of luck with final papers and exams!  Have a wonderful 

break and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 
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